INSPIRE, CHALLENGE
& EDUCATE

Randolph Central School Corporation

February 18, 2022

Hello Randolph Central Families!

1. Effective immediately, contact tracing and all remaining COVID-specific
control measures are ended within the Randolph Central School

Corporation.

2. Student exclusion for COVID-19 will be the same as seasonal influenza or
other viral illness as was our practice prior to the pandemic. Students
must be without symptoms and fever free for 24 hours without fever
reducing medication before returning to school. Parents are encouraged
to communicate with our school nurses when students are ill as was our

practice prior to the pandemic.

3. Effective February 23, 2022, the Indiana State Department of Health will
no longer require the reporting of positive cases by schools.

4. The CDC still recommends that Individuals who test positive for COVID-
19 should isolate for five days.

5. Students in a home where someone else is COVID-19 positive do not need
to quarantine.

Respectfully,

L fi—

Rolland Abraham
Superintendent




